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February 9,1994 Docket No. 52-001

.

.

Chet Poslusny, Senior Project Manager
Standardization Project Directorate
Associate Directorate for Advanced Reactors

and License Renewal
Office of the Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Subject: Submittal Supporting Accelerated ABWR Schedule - MRilM
Test in Subsection 14.2.12.2.6

Dear Chet:

Enclosed is H. J. Yang's letter that concludes that the control rod withdrawal block
function of the MRBM subsystem should not be included in Subsection 14.2.12.2.6. |

This letter provided the basis of the conference call between H. J. Yang and Frank
Talbot on February 9,1994. As a result of this call,it was agreed that Subsection i

14.2.12.2.6 will not include the control rod withdrawal block function of the MRBM
subsystem. :

Please provide a copy of this transmittal to Frank Talbot.

Sincerely,

*/w

J k Fox
Advanced Reactor Programs

!cc: Joe Quirk GE)
Alan Beard GE) .

Norman Fletcher DOE) !
II. J. Yang GE)
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